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13/05/2021  17:39:092021/1806/T COMMNT Yuri Makarov We appreciate concerns with regard to the size and state of the Eucalyptus in the garden. We also trust that 

the specialists in Camden Council will be the best judges whether the tree could be preserved, trimmed to a 

reasonable height and the decay treated.(preferred) or completely removed.

Having lived in the area for quite a while we regrettably witness that the Holly Lodge Estate gradually loses its 

character and greenery, with garden areas being reduced, trees and plants, which are the best source of 

oxygen and unique habitat for birds and insects, removed, and substituted by paved and build up areas.
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